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Witmer Heights Worship 9:30 a.m.     
 

Meeting outdoors *. See note in Menno Bulletin for details. 
*Watch for email by Saturday noon if these plans would change due to rain. 

 

Gathering/Praising 
Welcome and Announcements 

Call to Worship 
Worship in song  

 

Hearing 
Children’s time 

Scripture: Romans 12:9-21 
Sermon: “One More Thing” 

 
 

Responding and Sending 
Song of Response 

Sharing /Prayer/Offering 
(Place offering in container provided on stand.) 

Closing Song 
Benediction 

 

Worship Service Participants  
 

Worship Leader: Shelby Swartley     
Song Leader: Tricia Stoltzfus & Family    Children’s Time:  Neil Reinford 

 Preacher: Wayne Speigle 
 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar  
August 30 – WH church services outside at 9:30 am. 
September 25-27 – Church Retreat is canceled for this year due to COVID-19. 
October  19 – MCC Volunteer workday at Material Resource Center – 9-3. 
 
 

OFFERINGS AND ATTENDANCE – August 23 

Offerings/General Fund            Attendance/Worship  
First Deaf      $   200.00            N/A    
Witmer Heights       $1,779.00                                                Witmer Heights - 64 
                
 

Menno Bulletin WeeklMenno Bulletin WeeklMenno Bulletin WeeklMenno Bulletin Weeklyyyy    
 

~The August 30 outdoor service at 9:30 will follow the guidelines for social 
distancing and wearing face masks as in past Sundays. You may choose to bring 
lawn chairs or sit in your car and listen by FM transmitter broadcasting on 88.1.  
The service will also be live streamed on the WH Facebook page. Bulletins will 
be in your mailbox.  
 

~Pastor Wayne’s upcoming office hours and contact information:    

September 1 and 2.     Typically 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.   
 

  Cell/Text – 215-896-9052   Email:  waynespeigle@gmail.com 
 

~The Retreat Committee, along with the Elder Team, has decided to cancel 
our annual retreat at Penn Valley this year.  The committee is planning a local 
outdoor retreat as an alternative, so please keep Saturday and Sunday (September 
26-27) open on your calendar and stay tuned for details. 
 

~Sympathy and care are extended to Becky Nolt in the loss of a favorite neice at 
the age of 51.  Pray especially for comfort since this is the second family member 
Becky lost in a week’s time.  Viewings this pm.  Funeral Monday, Sept. 1 . 
 

~Thanks to all our brothers and sisters at Witmer Heights for the beautiful 
card, kind words, and heartfelt prayers. Thanks also for keeping us bound 
together in love through email communications. Praying for your congregation as 
you search for a pastor and also praying especially for Becky, who is carrying a 
staggering number of losses and for Anna Kauffman and her family. May God 
pour out His tender mercies,           ~Nancy Snyder 
 

~SCHOOL KITS FOR MCC  - Please remember to bring your completed 
school kits to the church by September 6. 
 
~Future Pastoral Search Committee meetings    September 9 and 23. 
 

~The Connections team (Parent & Preschool Center) is looking for an 
individual who is willing to serve coffee & snacks to the young mothers who 
gather on Tuesday mornings. (Snacks and drinks are provided.) You will be 
alternating in serving coffee & snack with two others from the Mellinger 
congregation who are part of the team. The time commitment would average four 
Tuesday mornings from September 15 - December 15, 2020 and five mornings  
from January 5 - May 4, 2021. Please contact Kris Augsburger at 
escott164@comcast.net if you would be willing to serve in this way. 


